
CPC - Highways Working Group – Update May 2023 

 

The unfortunate accident on the Orwell Bridge and it’s closure on Tuesday 9th May just 

confirms the inability of the B1078 to cope with increased traffic flow and in particular large 

HGVs. 

Our Working Group considered it beneficial to all future discussions with SCC Highways on 

the B1078 and Church Road in the village to be based on accurate and current data. 

Since our last meeting we have heard from Andrew Bramwell, SCC Senior Strategic 

Transport Planner.   He has received confirmation that all five survey locations within 

Coddenham, will be monitored from 15th of June 2023 for two consecutive weeks to collect 

current vehicle data. 

The full cost of the surveys will be covered by SCC. 

 

We need a further update from:- 

Matthew Hicks, on what is the progress of Transport linking with Trading Standards. 

Tim Passmore, on the progress of an ANPR camera in Coddenham.  

 

 

 


